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Gentlemen - 
 
This ASR was related to the numerous times the company would call and wake me while I attempted to 
get crew rest. 
 
The duty times we were working were bad enough, but to add insult to injury the company would call 
without any consideration to the sleep cycle of the pilot group and wake us as we were in the middle of 
attempting to get some sleep in the late morning or early afternoon.
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Gentlemen - 
 
As we discussed, I was considered a 'bad boy' and summarily put on the Quest flight department 'shit 
list' for continually bringing up safety issues, regulatory compliance issues, and mistreatment of the pilot 
group.  As a result, I was given the longest duty time runs, and as such, was often required to fly with a 
copilot. 
 
When does a copilot become more of a hindrance than a help? 
 
How about when he or she works a full-time job during the day, goes home to sleep for an hour or two, 
then comes back to sit in the airplane with you for another 10, 11, 12 or more hours?  Perhaps there is a 
bit of a safety of flight issue there? 
 
I routinely had copilots who worked full time jobs, then came in to fly with me, fall asleep, make sleep-
deprived mistakes, etc.  This was the first ASR I wrote regarding this issue; my next and final ASR goes 
into greater depth and detail. 



 
 

 
From: Christopher Andreychik ---------  -  -----------------  -  --    
Sent: Thursday, October 29, 2---------- - -  
To: --------------------------   Rayner Brian 
Subject: More Quest information 
 
Gentlemen - 
 
I hope your hunting trip over the past few days has been highly successful. 
 
Rumor has it that you very well may have hit paydirt. 
 
Besides this email, there will be four more just like it to follow.  It was the only way that 
I could think of to keep the ASRs as original as possible and not confuse the pages that 
I'm sending you.  As you probably remember, the ASRs are actually one page, front and 
back. 
 
This particular one I wrote on 9/13/2005 in reference to consistently overweight bags and 
the dangers poised by histotoxic hypoxia from the excessive amounts of dry ice.  If I 
remember correctly, the weights had begun to go up considerably on the specimen bags 
around this time frame, and the frequency and intensity of headaches I would get towards 
the end of the night increased considerably. 
 
Happy reading, with more to come - 
 
Chris Andreychik 
 



Rayner Brian 
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Gentlemen - 
 
This ASR was written on June 30, 2005, and clearly shows that even then, the average bag weight of 12 
pounds was more like 15 (or more).  Of particular note are the large amount of heavier bags weighing in 
at 17, 18, 19, and 21 pounds.  I brought along a scale to weigh the bags myself because I was becoming 
more concerned with some of the outsized bulging bags we were transporting. 


















